
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 3/28/2014 1:55:29 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Replay of All-Employee Call Regarding San Bruno Update 

Recording is new. But can it be accessed? 

On Mar 28, 2014, at 1:43 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@,pge.com> wrote: 

Sorry - 1 thought the recording of the call was a new thing. Dude, going for another pm 
ride. 

From: Campbell, Michael fmailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 1:38 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Re: Replay of All-Employee Call Regarding San Bruno Update 

Repeat of prev message. 

On Mar 28, 2014, at 12:49 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" < L@pge.com> wrote: 

It's too boring to listen to, but this might be interesting for somebody. 
Strip my name, if you would. 

From: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 11:11 AM 
To: SVP Reg Affairs Organization 
Subject: Replay of All-Employee Call Regarding San Bruno Update 

Regulatory Affairs Employees: 



I hope you had a chance to listen to the all-employee call 
on Thursday regarding the Attorney General's investigation 
related to San Bruno. If you were not able to join the call, I 
highly encourage you to listen to the replay, which will be 
available through March 31. (See details below.) 

Please speak with your supervisor as appropriate to 
reserve an hour for you to listen to this important call. Tony 
Earley, Chris Johns and Hyun Park answered dozens of 
questions from employees, thoroughly explaining our 
response and the potential impacts of the case. 

As Tony and Chris noted, our strong belief is that 
allegations that PG&E intentionally violated the federal 
Pipeline Safety Act are not supported by the evidence. We 
believe our employees have always acted in good faith to 
provide our customers with safe, reliable, affordable and 
clean energy. 

As this case plays out, perhaps over the next year or two, I 
encourage you to never lose sight of the important work we 
still have left to do and to always put safety first. 

Thank you for your dedication and hard work, and if you 
have any questions about this matter, please let me know. 

Tom 



To hear the entirety of Thursday's All-Employee Call with 
Tony Earley, Chris Johns and Hyun Park: 

Redacted 

Redacted 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacv/customer/ 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


